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A project is underway to redevelop Wee Waa High School. The project will deliver new learning spaces, modern core facilities 

including a library and multipurpose hall, a new agricultural and environment centre, sports fields and sports courts as well as a new 

Indigenous Cultural Centre. 

Full road closure- Excavation and stormwater drainage along Charles Street 

Further to the information shared in the March 2023 project update, drainage works along Charles Street have now been approved 

and are scheduled to begin from Tuesday 16 May 2023.  

These works include excavating pits along Charles Street to access stormwater drainpipes.  The current stormwater drainpipes will 

be removed and replaced during the works to increase the capacity of the stormwater infrastructure from the new school. 

To complete these works, a road closure of Charles Street between Mitchell Street and Boundary Street will be required and access 

to the road will be restricted to residents. Works are expected to take approximately 26 weeks to complete.       

A traffic management plan will be in place during the works to support the safe access of residents, this includes: 

▪ A ‘no through traffic- resident only’ sign and barrier placed at each side of Charles Street   

▪ Road closed signs at either side of Charles Street and 50 metres from the intersections at Mitchell Street and Boundary Street. 

▪ During work hours, residents will be escorted through the work site by traffic control personnel 

▪ After work hours, the barrier will be moved to provide access for residents. 

Refer to the map overleaf.   

For more information about the entire works outside the site of the new school please see the May 2022 information pack for the 

project.  This can be accessed by visiting the library tab of the Wee Waa High School redevelopment project page at 

https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au. 

Construction hours   

Approved construction hours are between 7 am and 6 pm Monday to Friday, and from 8 am to 1 pm on Saturdays.  

Thank you for your patience while we undertake these important works. 
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